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ANN ARBOR, Mich., Dec. 3, 2012 – Toyota Technical Center (TTC), a division of Toyota Motor Engineering
and Manufacturing North America, Inc., announced a $300,000 donation to the Michigan Science Center.
 
“The Michigan Science Center offers the perfect vehicle for exposing and engaging children in the areas of
science, technology, engineering and math at an early age,” said Jeff Makarewicz, TTC executive and Michigan
Science Center board member. “Toyota is proud to be able to support the reopening of the center and play a part
in creating and inspiring the next generation of engineers and scientists.”
 
The donation is intended to provide support for the reopening of various attractions and the Michigan Science
Center’s five theaters including the Toyota Engineering Theater. The Toyota Engineering Theater presents
multi-dimensional video profiles of engineers and their education, lifestyle, work day, services and products. It
will help visitors make the connection between everyday life and groundbreaking research, new inventions and
scientific discoveries. 
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